
  
  

 
 

 

 
February 21st, 2023 
 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
Effective immediately, the Nucor Sheet Mill Group will increase base prices on new orders by a 
minimum of $100/ton. Our new minimum base price for hot rolled steel is $1,000/ton. Heavy 
gauge hot rolled products (≥ .750”) will be on inquire.   
 
We reserve the right to review and re-quote any offers that are not confirmed with either a Nucor 
sales acknowledgement or written acceptance by both parties.   
 
Please contact your Nucor District Sales Manager regarding pricing and availability. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the Nucor Sheet Mill Group. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Aaron Barnett  
Ricardo Bernardes, CSI-Nucor-JFE 
George Billings 
Rob Colton 
Hunter McDonald 
Scott Meredith  
Enrique Mena 
Lisa Reed 
John Sacco 
Robert Sears 
 
Sales & Marketing Managers 
Nucor Sheet Mill Group 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


